
May 2018 The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need 
and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com
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Board member Sylvia Arnold with the 
ever-precious volunteer Mary Lou 

Pinney.

Energetic volunteer Jolece Wainman 
flanked by board members Karen Larkin 

and Cheryl Britt.

Dedicated volunteers 
LaJune & Bob Carlson along 

side board member 
Deb Johnston.

“What a privilege it is to work alongside these wonderful 
individuals who are so willing to share their time and energy 
with this community service.  Volunteers make this endeavor 

possible!”      ~Board member Denise McIntyre 

“Mother Teresa said, " Not all of us can do great 
things. But we can do small things with great 
love."   I always see the volunteers helping the 
clients with compassion and thoughtfulness.  Each 
volunteer is doing these small things with great 
love.”  Shared by Board member Cyndy Hunter “Volunteers always have a welcoming smile for pantry clients.  

They often offer a listening ear with a word of encouragement, too.”   
~ shared by board member  Grace McCrery
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2018-2019 Officers & Committees  
President: Cheryl Britt •  Vice President: Grace McCrery
Secretary: Deb Johnston  •  Treasurer: Amy Corman

Donation Secretary - Karen Larkin, Chairman, Cynthia Hunter
Food Committee - Denise McIntyre, Chairman, Sylvia Arnold, Deb Johnston, Karen Larkin
Fundraising - Cheryl Britt/Cynthia Hunter, Co-Chairman, Amy Corman, Deb Johnston, 

        Karen Larkin, Grace McCrery
Maintenance - Sylvia Arnold, Chairman, Linda Jones, Jonna Young
Office Supplies/Forms - Karen Starbuck, Chairman, Linda Jones
Public Relations - Denise McIntyre, Chairman, Karen Starbuck
Scheduling of Delivery Shifts - Johnna Young, Chairman, Deb Johnston
Scheduling of Pantry Shifts - Linda Jones, Chairman, Grace McCrery

Numbers for April 

160 Family Visits 
624 Individuals  
including 
225 
children. 
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